
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Re: SH/sf 
 
20th February 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It has been brought to our attention that an app called “YUBO or YELLOW” may 
have been downloaded by some of our students.  
 
This app is advertised as` A dating app for teenagers who wish to make new 
friends`, however the police have been concerned about this app for some time as it 
is one where some adults are using with the intention of causing harm to children. I 
attach a link from a newspaper article relating to this app, and advise you to discuss 
this with your child. 
 
http://www.dailymail.co.uk/news/article-5239253/Sex-predators-using-dangerous-
new-Tinder-teens-app.html 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require any further information 
regarding this 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Sharon Hammond 
Safeguarding Manager & DSL 
Campion School 
01604 833900 
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